
Beverly Eaves Perdue 
Governor 
 

 Lanier M. Cansler
Secretary

 

State of North Carolina 
Department of Health and Human Services 

Public Information Office        Renee McCoy 
2001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC  27699-2001           Director 
(919) 733-9190 
FAX (919) 733-7447 

                                                                                                                     
 

  
For Release: Immediate Date:  July 6, 2010 
C
 

ontact: Jim Jones, (919) 733-9190 
 

 
 Britthaven of Wrightsville to relocate 
 
RALEIGH – Bowden Nursing Home, Inc, Wrightsville Health Investors, LLC and Wrightsville Health 
Holdings, Inc. have filed an application with the Certificate of Need Section of the N.C. Division of 
Health Service Regulation to relocate Britthaven of Wrightsville, an 80-bed nursing facility, to a new 
location in Wilmington. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held at 11 a.m. on Aug. 20 in Room 338 in the McKeithan 
Center at Cape Fear Community College, 4900 Blue Clay Road, Castle Hayne. 
 
The applicants propose to relocate the 80-bed nursing facility known as Britthaven of Wrightsville on 
Summer Rest Road in Wilmington to a new location on Carolina Beach Road in Wilmington, and will 
change the name of the facility to New Hanover Health and Rehabilitation Center. The project is 
expected to cost $8.7 million. 
 
Any person may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the 
Certificate of Need Section no later than Aug. 2 at the following address:   
 

Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Facility Services 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC 27699-2704 

 
For more information contact: 
 
 Jane Rhoe-Jones, Project Analyst 
 Certificate of Need Section  
 (919) 733-3873 
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